Town of Lexington Notice of
 Public Hearing In Person or Via Zoom
	PLEASE TAKE NOTICE there will be a Public Hearing held at 3542 State Route 42, Lexington on Tuesday August 2, 2022 at 6:00 pm with the regular Town Board meeting to immediately follow. The purpose of the hearing is to receive comments on proposed Local Law #4 of 2022, Town of Lexington Solar Energy System PILOT Law.  A copy of the proposed law is available for inspection by the general public at the Town of Lexington Town Clerk’s Office during office hours or on the Town website; Lexingtonny.com. The Zoom link is also on the Town website.
Dated July 5, 2022	
BY ORDER OF 
The Town of Lexington Town Board
Charlotte Jaeger, Town Clerk








